
 

PRESS RELEASE 

23 August 2022 - Office invests in a data management system to manage records  

The Office staff participated in a 2-day training by the human rights information and 
documentation system (HURIDOCS) last week on the Office internal information system currently 
being developed by HURIDOCS with the support and assistance of Pacific-Community-SPC.  
 
The system will enable information to be more accessible and transparent within the 
organisation and to capture and organise the collection of information on its human rights 
activities and in particular investigations. Facilitated by Bina and Natasha of HURIDOCS the 
training looked at complaints management, human rights monitoring, project analysis and 
correspondence management which are key components of the system.  
 
The Office acknowledges the support of the Pacific-Community-SPC with this ongoing work and 
also HURIDOCS for taking the time to travel to Samoa to take our staff through the system 
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